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Katelyn Symington 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Dear Ms. Symington,    

Teralba Waste Facility – MOD 1 – Teralba Recycling Facility (MP08_0079 – Mod 1)  

Thank you for your correspondence dated 27 August 2019 inviting Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) comment on the subject Major Project Modification Application (MP08_0079 – 
MOD 1).  

The proposed modification seeks to amend the site layout and does not include any 
intensification of the use, change of the waste types processed on the Site, or any 
modification of the resource recovery process. The modification also proposes to modify the 
intersection design and roadway alignment of the development access from The Weir Road.  

On this note, the exhibited documents have been reviewed and no further comment is 
provided at this stage of the planning process.  

If you require clarification of the above, please do not hesitate to contact Ken Ho, Transport 
Planner, via email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

13/9/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy and Technology  

Objective Reference: CD19/07107 
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